
Ref. No. : 
Plexh/Cir/102                                                                                            02.07.2021 

Reminder 

  

To 

All Members of the Council  

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject : Regarding trade views and suggestions on the proposed FTA between India 
and the UK. 

   

As the members are already aware that a new historic high in the bilateral trade and 
investment relationship between India and the UK was achieved on 4th May 2021 
with the announcement of the India-UK Enhanced Trade Partnership [ETP]. The 
ETP launch carries a bilateral commitment towards negotiation of a 
comprehensive Free Trade Agreement [FTA] to unlock the full potential of India-
UK trade and commercial relationship. 

 
Towards this endeavor, the Department of Commerce is seeking trade views and 
suggestions on the proposed FTA between India and the UK. The views may kindly 
be shared in the format as provided below. Members are requested to place the 
below format in word document and take the help of attached file while giving their 
inputs :-   

  

  

  

S. 
No. 

Priority area 
Specific 
sector, if 
any 

Suggestion 
Existing 
position 

Concerns Justification 

              
              



 Members sharing above information are requested to share following details :-   

  

  

  

Inputs / data  submitted by the members will help the DoC in framing proper FTA 
between India – UK.   

  

Members are requested to share their inputs (as per above format only) by 
20.07.2021 to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org. 

  

  

With regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

Plexconcil  

 

Exporter Company 
name, City, State 

Contact person 
name with mobile 
number 

Business interest /area 
Size of firm (by sales and 
output, number of employees) 

        
        


